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. EASTERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY 
Charleston, lUillOis 

• ART TATE, Assistant Director. University Relations 
OHice: (217) 58 1·5983 - Home: (217) 348-7553 

91-127 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

AREA EXECUTIVES NAMED TO ADVISORY BOARD 

April 1, 1991 

CHARLESTON, IL--Two area business e xecutives have been 

appointed to Eastern Illinois University's Lumpkin College of 

Business Dean's Business Advisory Board, while another has 

retired from the Board. 

L. Dean Clausen, president of BankChampaign, has been 

appointed to a three-year term on the Dean's Business Advisory 

Board. Roger Roberson, president of Pre-Fab Transit Company in 

Farmer City, has been appointed chairperson of the Board and will 

be responsible for" conducting meetings of the Board and its 

executive committee. 
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ADD 1/1/1/1 ADVISORY BOARD 

Dan Richards, president of Colwell Systems in Champaign, has 

retired from the Board after completing a three-year term. He 

will continue affiliation with the Board as a Dean's Associate. 

Dean's Associate have all the privileges of regular members 

except voting. 

The 31 members who currently serve on the Board provide a 

link between the College and the business community and also 

offer advice and support to Dean Ted Ivarie on a variety of 

issues related to the management and offerings of the College. 
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